
P&C News 

Wow, has it been a busy Term 3! We’ve already had a very successful Sausage Sizzle and Father’s Day Stall, raising a 

considerable amount towards the seating and shade projects. The P&C committee really appreciates the support of 

our school community, we are well on our way to making great things happen for the benefit of our school, Thank 

You to everyone for your involvement and support.  

5c Drive – The race is still on so keep on collecting your 5c pieces before the end of term 3. Year group bottles are in 

the Office; Kindy and Pre-Primary bottles are in their classrooms. Which year will win the icy pole treats?!?! 

Entertainment Books – are still available for sale via the link on our Facebook page “HPPS P&C”, online at 

https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/8395i5 or by contacting Keisha Lavigne on 0401 467 999. 

Uniform Shop – Due to popular demand, the Uniform Shop will now be operating on Thursday afternoons from 3pm 

– 3:30pm. Orders can also be placed via Flexischools and collected from the Canteen Wed/Thur/Fri. 

Tea Towel Fundraiser – following the popularity of this fundraiser last year, we will be offering a 2018 edition of the 

School tea towel. These tea towels are a practical memento of the school year and make great Christmas presents. 

Drawings will be done in class over the coming weeks and orders will be available shortly for delivery in Term 4. Keep 

an eye out in newsletters and our Facebook page for more details. 

Faction Sports Carnival 2018 

The P&C has a huge line up for everyone at this years’ Sports Carnival.  

VOLUNTEERS – Helpers wanted! Please register your interest on our Facebook page or see a P&C Member. The more 

the merrier! If we have as many people as we possibly can helping out, we can work on a rotation so no one misses 

out on seeing their kids events. 

CAKE STALL – Always popular, we will be holding our Cake Stall in the undercover area. We would appreciate any 

donations of baked goods and treats from our generous school community to sell on the day. Everyone loves a sweet 

treat to keep their energy up for a very active day! 

SAUSAGE SIZZLE – We have a limited number of Sausage sizzles available for spectators to purchase on the day, 

available from midday until sold out. Icy cold drinks will be available all day. 

RAFFLE – We will have a great prize raffle available on the day also. First Prize is a Child’s Bike (value $500) donated 

by the Hon. Dave Kelly, Member for Bassendean, as well as other great runner’s up prizes! Tickets will be available 

from the Cake Stall for $2 each. 

HUNGRY HAMPTONS CANTEEN PIZZA SPECIAL – ORDERS CLOSE TODAY!!! Forms were distributed to students last 

week. The Canteen will ONLY be offering this special on Carnival Day, so please make other arrangements for your 

child’s lunch if you do not wish to purchase this special. Please return order forms to the canteen or P&C dropbox in 

the Office. 

CAFÉ FLAMINGO - Our friendly local café will be open for coffees and are offering specials for lunches for hungry 

spectators on Carnival Day. A menu has been distributed to students.  

ALSO – keep some change in your pocket and listen out for a very special, frosty and creamy treat! 

Proceeds from all these sales will go to your P&C.  

The next P&C Meeting will be in Term 4, Monday 22nd October at 6pm. New members always welcome. 

Amy Feleppa 
PRESIDENT 
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